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Wednesday, March 15, 2017

Dear Representatives,

Our family supports the need to restore farmer's rights re: GMOs. We support HB 2469. Farmers deserve the right to be
protected, to grow produce without concern about contamination from GMO seed. 

Allow farmers to decide what will work best in their agricultural communities, such as creating GE- free zones or other
solutions. We believe that the local community should be group that safeguards the protection of high-value agricultural crops
like wheat and alfalfa.

Thank you,
William and Charlotte Nuessle
Ashland, Oregon

-- 
Charlotte Nuessle

Educator and Coach   www.charlottenuessle.com 541.301.8060 
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